
GET Committee 

From: 	 Maui-County Council-mailbox 

Sent: 	 Thursday, January 24, 2019 7:47 AM 

To: 	 GET Committee 

Subject: 	 FW: Recommendation to Approve Scott Teruya to Director of Finance 

Attachments: 	 Scott Teruya Recom mend ation.pdf 

From: Brad Cone <bcone@kauai.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 4:10 PM 

To: Maui County Council-mailbox <county.council@mauicounty.us> 

Subject: Recommendation to Approve Scott Teruya to Director of Finance 

Aloha to you all, 

Please see my letter of support for Scott Teruya in his appointment to the position of Director of Finance. 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Brad 

Brad Cone 

Real Property Tax Manager 

County of Kauai 

(808) 241-4228 

bcone@kauai.gov  

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: This message (and any attachments) is intended only for the use of the 

designated recipient named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 

notified that you have received this document in error, and that any review, dissemination, distribution or copying of 

this message is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error, please notify us immediately by 

telephone and delete this message and any attachments. MAHALO. 



Derek S. K. Kawakami 
Mayor 

Michael A. Dahilig 
Managing Director 

Reiko Matsuyama 
Director of Finance 

Michelle L. Lizama 
Deputy Director of Finance 

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE 

County of Kaua'i, Real Property Assessment Division 

4444 Rice Street, Suite 454, LThu'e, Hawai'i 96766 

TEL (808) 241-4224 FAX (808) 241-6252 

Aloha to All and Congratulations of the Commencement of your 2019/2020 Council. 

I am writing in support of the Appointment of Scott Teruya as Director of Finance. Scott has 

demonstrated great vision and leadership while managing RPA in Maui County and has been the driving 

factor leading all of the other counties to new innovative technology that has resulted in expedited 
processes and maximization of property tax revenue. 

Scott has successfully negotiated on behalf of all Hawaii Counties Administrators and software vendors 

to ensure that the entire State benefits from cost savings and minimized duplication in services 

obtained. 

Scott's commitment has elevated your Counties Assessment standards and kept you on the cutting edge 

of technology. 

Scott's most valuable characteristic though is his forward thinking vision and the inclusive nature in 

which he shares ideas and information with the other Counties Administrators. Scott has been a binding 

factor for us and has been instrumental in our development as an Assessment Administration. 

I strongly support Scott for the appointment to Director of Finance and am confident that the Counties 

citizens would greatly benefit from his energy and vision. 

Sincerely, 

Brad Cone 

Real Property Tax Manager 

County of Kauai 

An Equal Opportunity Employer 


